
From: Larry Martin <lmartin@alicemfgco.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 10/3/2011 8:54:29 PM
Subject: Re: Gov. Haley's 2011 Legislative Report Card

Katherine:

I've been tied up all evening and have just now had a chance to look at this. Naturally I am very pleased and appreciate the opportunity 
to work with the Governor and especially her outstanding staff! Many thanks!

Larry

----- Original Message -----
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Veldran, Katherine
Sent: Monday, October 03, 2011 4:43 PM
Subject: Gov. Haley's 2011 Legislative Report Card

Dear Members of the General Assembly,

Attached is the Governor's legislative report card for 2011, which will be released tonight at 6:30 p.m. at the Rock 
Hill town hall. Please feel free to call me if you have any questions.

Thank you,
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Legislative Liaison | Office of Governor Nikki Haley 
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583 
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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